
Public Speakers from the 9/8/09 Regular Session of Council 
 
A public hearing was conducted on the proposed amendment to Chapter 55, Rezoning 
of 1.19 Acres from O (Office District) to PUD (Planned Unit Development), Near North 
Proposal rezoning, located at 626-724 North Main Street.  Notice of public hearing was 
published August 20, 2009. 
 
Mayor Hieftje announced that this public hearing would be continued to the September 
21, 2009 meeting.  Anyone speaking at tonight's hearing will not be able to address City 
Council on the 21st. 
 
Karen Sidney, 100 Longman Lane, expressed concern with the public benefit of the 
proposal. 
 
Tom Fitzsimmons, asked that the proposalbe be postponed for two weeks. 
 
The following people spoke in oppositio nof the proposal: 
 
Michael Brinkman 
 
Jeff Jenkins, 611 N. Main 
 
Thomas Partridge, Superior Township resident 
 
There being no further comment, the Mayor declared the hearing continued to 
September 21, 2009. 


